Subject:

FW: UNCLASSIFIED: RE: Increase request for taxi fares

From: David Squibb [mailto

Sent: 18 April 2013 15:48

To: Cox, Steve

Subject: Fwd: Increase request for taxi fares

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Chris Prowse"

Date: 18 April 2013 15:27:07 BST

To:

Subject: Increase request for taxi fares

F.A.O. Mr Steve Cox, Licensing Officer, Torbay Council.

18th April 2013.

Dear Steve,

Re; Proposed Fare Increase.

I have recently been appointed Chairman of the Torbay Licensed Taxi Association and at a recent meeting of our members it was agreed to request a fare increase from the local authority.

Our request is as follows,

Tariff 1.

To increase the pull off rate from £2.50 to £2.70 for the first 470yds. To reduce the subsequent yardage from 141yds to 135yds.

Tariff 2.

To make no alteration to the pull off rate but again to reduce the subsequent yardage to 135yds from 141yds.

I trust this request will meet with your authority's approval.

Yours sincerely,

David Squibb Chairman

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only.

If you have received this email in error, please notify the system manager or the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof.

*** eSafe scanned this email for viruses, vandals, and malicious content. ***

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation's IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only.

If you have received this email in error, please notify the system manager or the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof.

*** eSafe scanned this email for viruses, vandals, and malicious content. ***

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation's IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.